gﬁ;nigo Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Transit Mix New Application #M2017-049

1 message

Arrowhead Septic <arrowheadseptic@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 7, 2017 at 8:18 AM
To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Attached is a letter for Transit Mix Companys application.

Thank You,
Max Tallent

719-576-7707
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Max Tallent 12/7/2017
2275 Twilight Canyon Trail

Colorado Springs CO, 80926
719-576-0577

Ms. Amy Eschberger

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313Sherman St, Room 215

Denver CO, 80203

Re: Transit Mix New Application #M2017-049

Ms. Eschberger,

As a property owner in Southwest Highway 115 area, | object to Transit Mix Concrete Company’s (TM’s)
application M2017-049 to establish a quarry on Hitch Rack Ranch.

They listed two changes. Reduction of the duration of the operation, and reduction of the area
of the operation. Do these changes make any difference? Of course not. They cleverly avoided the
number one issue. By far the most important issue is damage to the fragile aquafers that supply our
already scarce water supply. Will the shock waves of the blasting be diminished? Of course not. It takes
a tremendous force to separate hundreds of cubic yards of rock from a canyon wall. Do the shock waves
stop at the property line? Of course not. There is more rock sticking out the ground in Colorado then all
the rest of the United States. Thousands of square miles of it. There is no need to put a rock quarry in
the middle of another residential neighborhood and properties surrounding this site.

Will the reduction mentioned above mitigate the loss of property values? Of course not.

Thank You,

Max Tallent



